INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

Sensitivity: COMPANY CONFIDENTIAL Date: 07-Feb~2000 03:56pm
From: Alvaro Linero TAL
LINERO A
Dept: Air Resources Management

Tel No: 850/921-9523
To: John Reynolds TAL ( REYNOLDS_J )
\

Subject: CFI

John. My previous message ( 1/24) was:

"John. Icame by to see you. Let's get together to discuss this one. If I'm
going to seal this one, I want to make sure we discuss this application with
CFI and the County at an early date. [ want to make sure the County
understands all issues and is satisfied with the drafts prior to issuance. I'd

like to discuss how it was concluded that this one is PSD before we start work
onit."

At the time you said just to give you a day or so to review their application.

The issue at the time was "why is this 2 PSD application, yet they do not

indicate significant increases.”" We have only 13 days on completeness review
remaining so let's discuss details fairly soon (doesn't have to be today).

Please check with CFI as to a suitable date for us to meet with them and EPCHC
in Tampa or Plant City. I'd like for us to see their facility and understand

better the interrelationships of the various processes.

Thanks. Al




